Lockport School District 91
New Board Member Orientation
March 30, 2017

A New Board Member Orientation Meeting was held on March 30, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. in the
office of the Superintendent. Marge Otis took the minutes. Superintendent, Donna Gray,
presided over the meeting.

Call to Order
Marge Otis called the meeting to order at 4:33 p.m.

Roll Call:
Members Present: Otis, Fracaro, and Doiron

Also in attendance: ~ Superintendent Gray, Jim Pierson, Director of Buildings and Grounds,
Mrs. Laura Garrett and Mr. David Lee

Invitation to Address the Board
An invitation to address the Board of Education was extended, there were no audience members.

Items Discussed
Instructional Program
Facilities

Student Transportation
Personnel

School Community Relationships
Q&A

Meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m.



